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From the Acting Sheriff, Office of the Sheriff, requesting authorization to apply for and accept, if
awarded, a contract with the State of Wisconsin Department of Transportation in the amount of
$245,720.48 to mitigate traffic impacts and ensure emergency response capabilities during the
Marquette Interchange and Valley Bridge Project for the approximate period effective August 1, 2017,
through August 31, 2018.
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